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1240/5(8635) 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT 

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 24th FEBRUARY 2015 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the letter dated 12th February 2015 to the Minister for Planning and Environment from Mr. 

Paul Harben of Collas Crill, which was copied to all States Members, regarding the Esplanade 

Development, will the Minister set out the questions and statements made by the author of the letter and 

the Minister’s answers or responses to each of those statements and questions in the order they were 

presented? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The Minister has reviewed the 12
th
 February 2015 letter from Collas Crill regarding the States of Jersey 

Development Company (SOJDC) Esplanade Quarter development and will be replying to the author 

shortly, providing a comprehensive response to all matters raised. A copy of my written response will be 

forwarded to all States members. 

 


